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I am writing to express my absolute horror at the absurd idea being proposed by the NSW 
Government of raising the Warragamba Dam wall and thus flooding 4700 hectares of World 
Heritage listed Blue Mts National Park.  
Countless native species will be put at risk at this time of already heightened risk through climate 
change , fire, etc.and over 300 sacred sites of the Gungungurra people will be submerged.  
All this for a ridiculous push to increase housing in the floodplain below the dam wall .  
The time has come to say enough ! Enough of government s with nothing but dollar signs in 
their eyes abetted by greedy developers. 
It's time to protect this precious area once and for all. 


